
ATTACHMENT A 
 
 

 
SAN MATEO COUNTY 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
5270 CERTIFICATION REVIEW HEARING CONTACT INFORMATION 
FOR PATIENTS’ RIGHTS ADVOCATES AND SAN MATEO COUNTY 

SUPERIOR COURT HEARING OFFICERS 
 
 

 
1. If the patient requests a 5270 Certification Review Hearing the facility representative 

will notify via email both the Patients’ Rights Advocate and the Hearing Officer. 
 

 For the Patient Rights Advocate, please send your request to all of the following: 
a. Alexa Miller – Patients’ Rights Advocate - amiller@mhaac.org 
b. Katie Beasley – Patients' Rights Advocate – kbeasley@mhaac.org 
 
For the Hearing Officer, please send your request to: 
LPSHearingOfficers@sanmateocourt.org 

2. If you experience problems with the emails above, you can use the email addresses 
below, but only as secondary to the addresses above. 

For the Patients’ Rights Advocate use  SanMateoPRA@mhaac.org   

For the Hearing Officer, please send to all three below: 
a. Blake Cox – Hearing Officer – bcox@sanmateocourt.org 
b. Coleman Segal – Hearing Officer – csegal@sanmateocourt.org 
c. Shane Farley – Hearing Officer – sfarley@sanmateocourt.org 

3. If you cannot access email, you can call the following:  

Katie Beasley (800) 497-1889 
Blake Cox (650) 261-5088 
Coleman Segal (650) 261-5673 
Shane Farley (650) 261-5091 
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